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          January 5th 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you all had an enjoyable break. On behalf of all the staff, thank you for 
all the kind messages in cards and gifts. They were much appreciated. 
 
As this is a short week, there is no newsletter but we have celebrated children who had a 
birthday during the week. 
 

2023 Poppy Appeal 
We raised an impressive £276.75 for the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal and would like to 
express our sincere thanks to all of our parents and families for their donations. 
 

FOBS 
We are delighted to inform you that Ana Gilbert, mum to Joey in Jays and Noah in Wrens, has 
agreed to become the new chair of FOBS. She will be in touch shortly via the class WhatsApp 
groups to ask you to get in touch if you would like to support her. 
 
In our last letter, we forgot to thank the Tatt family who have been very generous and 
supportive of FOBS over the last year and Sharene Bennett at MIYO Creative for helping Santa 
with the gifts. We are grateful to them both in their support of the school. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
          
       

 
Alison Higgins           Jo Duhig 
Co-headteacher          Co-headteacher 


